MAY 2023 LIFECYCLE

NEW MEMBERS

- Rachel Raymond & Dr. Venu Vadlamudi, with Elijah and Ezra
- Rabbi Richard & Lisa Plavin

MAZAL TOV to...

Lotte Hershfield, on the engagement of her granddaughter, Samantha Hershfield to David Hosfield

RESIGNATIONS

Sally & Ira Henowitz—email sent to Kobi on April 26: "After much discussion we have decided to resign from the Emanuel Synagogue. We have fond memories and we wish the Emanuel all the best."

Peter & Elysa Graber-Lipperman—email sent to Kobi in April:

"Please request that the Board of Trustees vote on our resignation from the synagogue as of June 30, 2023. The Emanuel is a wonderful congregation; however, we moved from West Hartford to Washington, DC in February 2022. Serving on the Emanuel Board of Trustees and various committees was truly an honor for both of us. Celebrating the occasions of our children becoming B'nai Mitzvah with our Emanuel family was so very special. The support Elysa received from the clergy and members of the congregation when she had cancer was overwhelming. We treasure the friendships we made through our connection to The Emanuel and appreciate the spiritual knowledge and guidance that was imparted."

NEHAMAS

- Estelle Freed, mother of Michael Freed and Andy Freed
- Leonard Kaplan, son of Rhoda E. Kaplan
- Dr. Marco Morel, husband of Sarah Morel; father of Nazli and Shana Morel
- Michael Selinger, father of Andy (Tammy) Selinger; grandfather of Jodi and Brian Selinger